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 Spring Terrace Newsletter 
Spring Terrace Public School  
A Community of Confident Learners 

573 Forest Road, Spring Terrace NSW 2798 
T: 02 63654287 Email: springterr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

 

Term 1 Week 4 Tuesday 18th February, 2020 

What’s on! 

Term 1 2020 
Fri 21st  Feb 5:30pm: Welcome BBQ 
Thurs 27th Feb: Parent Information Session-3.30pm 
Sun 8th Mar: P&C - Orange Running Festival 
Sun 22nd Mar: P&C -  Newcrest Orange Challenge 
 

   Canteen: Birkin-Lee Family    

 
Weaving Workshop – Tomorrow  
Weaving Workshops with Fibre Artist Lani 
McKenzie, this is funded by the Arts Out West 
grant that we were successful in securing late last 
year. Starting this coming Wednesday (19th Feb) 
followed up with the next two Wednesdays. 
Parents and grandparents invited to come along 
and participate! 
Can you help donate any of the following?  

• Baling twine - all colours 
• Old t-shirts we can cut into strips  
• Old ropes  
• Old ski ropes  
• Old extension leads  
• Old network cable leads  
• Old bike wheels  
• Knitting wool  
• Rafia  
• Anything that is supple and bendy that you 

think could be woven.  
 

Parent Information Session Next Thursday 
Next Thursday at 3.30pm, there will be a short 
parent information session. This will be an 
opportunity for the staff to share with parents how 
our organisation has changed, as well as 
introducing some of the new programs we are 
running. There will be a chance for parents to ask 
questions on our routines etc. 

Canteen Procedures for Thursday Morning 
Clearly write on a brown paper bag: 

• Childs name 
• Lunch order 
• Amount of the lunch order 

Note – please enclose the correct money and  
complete a separate bag for each child. The orders 
go direct to Whiteys, so this needs to be correct. 
 
Morning Tea on a Friday 
The number of children to cater for is 40. 
If you have any questions see Shirley. 
Canteen this Fri 21st February: The Birkin-Lee 
Family. 
Morning Tea money is to be separate to the lunch 
order please. 
 
Parent Teacher information afternoon 
After assembly this Thursday there will be a short 
parent information session starting at 3:30pm. This 
will be an opportunity for teachers to let parents 
know about our current organisation and how it 
has changed from 2019. It will also be a chance for 
parents to ask any questions and for teachers to 
share some new programs we have introduces in 
2020. 
Students can stay at school and will be supervised 
by staff they will also be provided with afternoon 
tea. 
Change to Pupil Free Day 
Our Pupil Free Day for next term will happen on 
the last day of term 1 rather than the first day of 
term 2. This will allow all teachers to 

 Spring Into School  
Lunch and Morning Tea on Fridays Only 
Morning Tea:  
If your child would like to purchase morning tea of 
a Friday, they can bring in $1.00 and it can be 
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purchased from the P&C which our parents 
provide. 
Lunch: The Spring Into School Children have the 
option to order from ‘Whiteys Smoko Shed’ our 
current Canteen provider for their lunch on 
Fridays. The orders can be left with Mrs Doherty of 
a Tuesday and our Canteen Volunteer – Shirley will 
organise the orders on Thursday morning, ready 
for lunch to be delivered on the Friday.  
Please note the following: 

 Parents need to clearly write their child’s 
name, lunch order and the enclosed total 
on a brown paper bag with the correct 
money inside (no staples please) 

 Money needs to be always paid with the 
order, there is no credit 

 If you lose your Menu Copy please go to the  
Spring Terrace Public School Website – 
Canteen section and it can be viewed there. 

The Menu/Price List is attached. Please ring the 
school office if you have any questions. 

Items to be packed for school each week as follows: 

 Healthy recess and lunch 
 Change of clothes 
 Water bottle – just water please 
 Broad brimmed hat (also wear enclosed shoes) 

 
Welcome BBQ: If you could RSVP to the School 
Welcome BBQ by Thursday 20th February for this 
Friday 5:30pm on the attached form or ring the 
school office on Thursday – 6365 4287, that would 
be great so we can organize catering. Don’t forget 
your share plate (could be a dessert also not just 
salad)  

 
P&C News 
Please check your calendars to see if you are 
available to help for the Running Festival or 
Newcrest Challenge and send in your forms ASAP 
as I need to register new helpers.  Remember many 
hands make light work!  
Welcome BBQ: If you could RSVP to the welcome 
BBQ by Thursday 20th February for this Friday 
5:30pm on the attached form or Facebook page 
ASAP that would be great so we can organize 
catering. Really looking forward to catching up with 
everyone, having an easy dinner and letting the 

children have a run around! Don’t forget your 
share plate (could be a dessert also not just salad)  
Canteen: We have had some good response on the 
food from Friday’s first Lunch order at Whiteys 
Smoko Shed. Just a reminder from Shirl to please 
use a brown paper bag for each child with the 
correct money. Morning Tea Money is to be 
separate please!  
Sandpit: If you wish to be part of the sandpit sub-
committee, please contact Bec, also volunteers will 
be needed in the coming weeks. 
 
Hope everyone has a great week and see you 
Friday night!  
 
Bec Robinson - President  

            *** COMMUNITY NEWS *** 
 

Orange Cyms Junior Soccer Club 
2020 Registrations are now open. 
Info day: 15th & 22nd February 
Venue: James Sheahan Catholic High School 
Time: 11-1pm 
Contact: Peter - 0402 896 708 or 
registrar@cymsjuniorsoccerclub.com 

For more information see the flyer on the noticeboard in the foyer at 
Spring Terrace School 

 
 
Orange City Rugby Club 
Registrations are now open to join the 2020 rugby 
union season via the Rugby Xplorer app or 
myaccount.rugby.com.au. Juniors under 12, 14 & 
16, Walla under 6, 8 & 10. 
For further info visit www.orangecityrugby.com.au or see the 
notice in the school foyer. 
 
 

Orange Regional Conservatorium 
2020 Visiting Artists 

Tickets are now on sale for our 2020 Visiting 
Artists. Don't miss out on seeing some of 
Australia's finest musicians performing right here in 
Orange. 
  
Lior & Tinalley String Quartet - 6 May 
Caribé presents Havana Return, por favor - 15 May 
Beethoven’s 9th – Kiazma Piano Duo and 
Combined Choirs - 23 May  
Australian Romantic & Classical Orchestra – The 

mailto:registrar@cymsjuniorsoccerclub.com
http://www.orangecityrugby.com.au/
https://orangecon.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6d922a426ece867631f983c25&id=b559d6b075&e=5ade632733
https://orangecon.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6d922a426ece867631f983c25&id=7d6fb41f05&e=5ade632733
https://orangecon.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6d922a426ece867631f983c25&id=d119d7795e&e=5ade632733
https://orangecon.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6d922a426ece867631f983c25&id=d119d7795e&e=5ade632733
https://orangecon.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6d922a426ece867631f983c25&id=9b38b10cc9&e=5ade632733
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Souvenir - 1 August 
Sydney Symphony Fellowship Concert - 15 August 
Arcadia Winds - 11 September 
Ensemble Offspring Sizzle - 7 November  
 
Tickets can be purchased through the ORC office! 

https://orangecon.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6d922a426ece867631f983c25&id=9b38b10cc9&e=5ade632733
https://orangecon.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6d922a426ece867631f983c25&id=14029e82f7&e=5ade632733
https://orangecon.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6d922a426ece867631f983c25&id=0d6c989fda&e=5ade632733
https://orangecon.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6d922a426ece867631f983c25&id=0d6c989fda&e=5ade632733
https://orangecon.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6d922a426ece867631f983c25&id=95a9593716&e=5ade632733

